
 
 

 

  

 

 

1.11.24 – Bonfire Night 

Awareness Day 

11.11.24 – Nursery Rhyme 

Week  

13.11.24 - World Kindness 

Day 

12.11.24 – Parents 

Evening  

15.11.24 – Children In 

Need 

20.11.24 – World 

Children’s Day 

2.12.24 – Martenscroft 

Christmas Light Switch 

On  

06.12.24 – Hulme Winter 

Festival  

Christmas Dates will be 

sent out asap to ensure 

you have plenty of 

notice.  

 

 

 

Welcome Back  

 

 Parents Evening  

Tuesday 12th November 

Please make sure you have spoken to your child’s 
key worker about booking a parents evening slot.  

This is a good opportunity for you to discuss your 
child’s progress and talk to the practitioners about 

your child’s experience at Nursery.  

We will also be showcasing our Eco work during the 
evening, so we will be asking parents to wait in the 

hall before their appointment.  

We look forward to seeing you all. 

  
 
 

Children In Need 
 

We are celebrating Children In Need on  

Friday 15th November.  

To help raise money for children who need it the 

most, our children can come into school wearing 

either spots or stripes. We will also be selling cakes to 

raise money and taking part in lots of activities 

throughout the day. Any donations will go directly to 

the children in need charity and can be given to 

Reception. 

 

15th 


